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      January Meeting 2011 
                   
        Thanks to Harlan Fatzinger for his demonstration using the lathe to make columns.  He  

explained that his use of a router rather than a gouge is because “…a gouge doesn’t have a cord.” 
 

               
 

 

 

February Meeting: 

 
February is open turning.  There will be a sharpening station with tips on preparing your tools as well as a chance 

to try a couple different grinding machines. Bring your gouges and chisels. Sabrina will have a station 

demonstrating micro-spindle techniques, be ready to try it. We will also have a photo tent set up to take pictures 

of your work for our website and for your own use. It’s likely that someone got “volunteered” to take another 

station, come to the meeting and see.  It might be you.  

 

 

Next Meeting is Thursday 

February 3, 2011, 7 PM at the 

WoodCraft Store classroom, 

 N.E. corner of Sprague and 

Sullivan (north side of the Fred  

Meyer parking lot. 

7PM 

  



 

Turning 25-A Celebration 

 
The AAW has given each chapter the opportunity to be a part of the annual exhibition in at the 

annual symposium June. This is a chance to share with others the fine work from the Northwest. All 

members, regardless of experience, are invited and encouraged to participate. The work need not be 

large, unusual or elaborate, it must however, be the best we can do (no sanding marks, torn grain, 

etc.) Deadline for submission of work is at the February meeting. You may read about this event on 

the AAW website, www.woodturner.org. The following are rules for submission of work: 

 

 One entry per chapter 

 Dimensions no larger than 8” x 8” x 8” 

 Weight limit 3lbs. 

 Work must require no assembly to display 

 Entry deadline (to AAW) February 28, 2011 

 Entry deadline (to INW) February 3, 2011 

 All entered work must be available for sale 

 If sold, artist/chapter receives 70%, AAW retains 30% 

 Entry is accomplished by submission of a digital image and fee of $40 

 (Cover your signature on the bottom with a piece of masking tape) 

 

The committee established to select the INW piece to be sent to AAW includes Francene King, Jim 

Christiansen, Eric Baumgartner, Ben Carpenter and Spokane artist and teacher Jon Lepper.  

Hopefully we will have good participation and some fun.                                                                   

 

Our work on display: 

 

 
                                                      Ben Carpenter’s jars 

 

http://www.woodturner.org/


   
  Lilac bowl by John Goldsberry. It’s naturally purple.                          A footed vessel 

 

 

   
                  Jim Christiansen’s carved bowl                                 Dan & Charlie’s tribute to Russ 

 

The broken record: 
 

Dues: Give Treasurer, John Altberg a check for twenty four bucks at the next meeting. 

Don’t make me ask you again. 

 

Feed the art pile, bring a piece of wood for the auction table 
 

Have a wood day, see you in February. 

Chad Gladhart, Club Secretary 


